
 

 

Due to a processing error in data year 2022 for the Rhode Island SID, the values for the HCUP data 
element DaysNICU are incorrect and should not be used in analyses. The values in DaysNICU are 
correct for other data years of the Rhode Island SID. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. If you have any questions, please 
contact HCUP User Support at HCUP@ahrq.gov. 
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